






Towns/LSDs are encouraged to apply for a Water Use Licence for their Public Water Supplies 

to ensure water rights are enshrined in legislation and to ensure priority of use during periods of 

water scarcity and/or development competition. Note that there is no application fee for 

Towns/LSDs applying for a Water Use Licence for Municipal purposes. 

If you have any questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the Division 

for assistance at (709) 729-1646 or waterinvestigations@gov.nl.ca 
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